
 

 

 

TxDOT’s new CCIS system is here!  The improved dashboard and reporting, new 

functionality, and user experience enhancements are all designed with you in mind! 

What’s Changed? 

• No more manual validation, via sources outside the system. 

• No more disqualification due to incomplete fields (which could have proactively been 

flagged and addressed) as the system will prompt you when information is missing. 

• No more digging to view your status and see if employees are certified.  

• No more manual reports. 

It’s All in the Dash 

As you create a precertification request, you will be able to access your dashboard and view 

your precertification status and other targeted information with ease. This saves time while 

providing targeted information. By minimizing the number of systems needed to access 

information, the process is streamlined and shortened.  

Automation & Integration Perks 

The new system brings a reduction in effort, time, and possible errors. Examples include: 

• Auto population of Administrative Qualifications (AQ) system based on the 

information entered.  

• Real time data updates regarding firm and employee status including when 

employees leave. 

• Ease of saving, editing application drafts and addressing application issues without 

starting over. 

Step-By-Step Training 

Comprehensive training on the new system is coming soon. STEP training will cover: 

• System Navigation (General) 

• Tasks Execution by Role & Technology (Integrations) 

• E-Communications / Notices 

• Pluses (Other Business Wins) 



 

 

PEPS staff will walk through the new CCIS roll out from the providers' perspective. Two identical 

Fireside Chat sessions are scheduled. Each session is scheduled for two hours to provide adequate 

time to go through the new system and address questions. Sessions will also be recorded for anyone 

who cannot attend and will be published on PEPS TxDOT.gov Fireside Chat webpage.  

Training Dates 

Friday, February 2, 2024 10:00 a.m.  Login information 

Friday, February 16, 2024 10:00 a.m.  Login information 

Contacts 

Reach out to Dan Neal at Dan.Neal@txdot.gov or Stacy James at Stacy.James@txdot.gov with 

questions. 

 

https://www.txdot.gov/business/peps/training-and-events.html
https://www.txdot.gov/content/dam/docs/business/peps/fireside-chats/virtual-login-02-02-24.pdf
https://www.txdot.gov/content/dam/docs/business/peps/fireside-chats/virtual-login-02-16-24.pdf
mailto:Dan.Neal@txdot.gov
mailto:Stacy.James@txdot.gov

